
Official Meeting Minutes from March 1st 2022 meeting
Accepted at the April 5th 2022

Steve Forrest called February 1st meeting via Zoom to order at 7:05

● Treasurer's Report- Current balance $22132.27. The Treasurer’s report was motioned to
be accepted as read, by Tom and seconded by Dale Sutherland. It was voted on
unanimously to accept.  Next Grooming payment March 3rd.

● Secretary's Report-The January 11th meeting minutes was motioned to be accepted as
read by Tom and seconded by John Napier. It was voted on unanimously to accept.

Trails
● Thin trails currently.  Some grooming and riding.
● Trails will be marked caution.  Probably after Sunday they will be closed.
● Not safe.  Not good riding.
● Government fields bridge needs a quick repair.
● Signage near logging was fixed last week.
● GPS in Tucker still not working appropriately.  Verizon SIM card getting installed soon.
● Engine code on Tucker hasn’t been too prevent lately.  Still waiting to hear

Vice President’s Report-Dale
● Country Update

○ 407 TMA sold largest county
○ VAST is working with law enforcement to scan documents on phone
○ Electric snowmobile festival at Smugler’s Notch
○ Grooming Payment March 3rd
○ VAST President Tim Mills passed away

New Business
● Steve has had good communications with Londonderry club.  They are working together

on grooming.



● Open discussion regarding a possible summer get together
● County wants to do the golf tournament.  More help is needed on county level.
● Open discussion regarding disappointment in weather and not being able to plan a winter

ride in or poker run.
● Open discussion regarding a raffle of a vehicle like a snowmobile, motorcycle, or ATV.

New member William shared his experiences with his volunteer fire department.  They
do a car show and make several thousand from it each year.

● Steve can get a Ruger pretty inexpensively. Can be started anytime.  Quick easy cash.
Steve will show his ideas at the next meeting.

Next meeting Tuesday, April 5th 7:00 p.m. Via Google Video Meeting

Meeting was called to close at 7:47 p.m.

by Steve Forrest

Prepared By:
Michael McAtee, Secretary
(802)353-8222 (802)259-3432
mdmcatee88@gmail.com


